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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES – RESCHEDULED REGULAR MEETING –January 23, 2012
The rescheduled regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Monday, January 23, 2012. Principal Bill Dennison called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Bill Dennison, Angela Cannon, Mary Parker, Michelle Buehler, James Beard, Darryl Murray, Cheryl Freeman, Tony Garrison, Dan Robbins, Shelly Hendricks, and Lynne Dewey. Etta Cornett was absent.
ORDER # 12-043 - ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adopt the agenda for the January regular meeting.

ORDER # 12-044- APPROVAL OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the minutes of the December  regular meeting.
ORDER # 12-045 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received a copy of the December bingo, instructional and NHHS financial reports. Members also received a copy of the November bingo financial report. The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Mary Parker to approve the November bingo, December bingo, instructional and NHHS financial reports.
ORDER # 12-046 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of December.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Miguel Barzey, Quintin Majors, Tyler Karr and Anthony Dewey were present during the January meeting. 
ORDER # 12-047 - APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Cheryl Freeman and seconded by Lynne Dewey to approve the second reading of the minutes of the December regular meeting.
ORDER #12-048-APPROVAL OF THE DONATION TO PROJECT GRADUATION-The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Mary Parker to approve a donation in the amount of $3000 to Project Graduation.
SCHOOL SPIRIT/PAINTING UP-Tyler Karr, Miguel Barzey, and Quintin Majors requested that the students be allowed to paint up at ball games. Council members received a handout and a power point presentation was given outlining the reasons why painting up should be allowed. After a brief discussion, Mr. Dennison stated that students would not be allowed to paint up.
CURRICULUM UPDATE – No updates on curriculum, instruction, and assessment were given. Mr. Dennison will have information for the council members at the next meeting.
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· Council members received copies of the courses to be added to the curriculum for the 2012-2013 school year. Mr. Robbins answered a few questions from the council members.
· Council members received a copy of the student accident report for December.
· The Assessment Committee Minutes and Climate Committee Minutes were given to council members.
NEW BUSINESS: Anthony Dewey addressed the council with school technology concerns.
ORDER # 12-049 -ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Mary Parker to adjourn the meeting.
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Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman

